
In compliance with the Prime Ministerial Decree of 1st March 2020, all the shows 

scheduled at the Teatro Comunale in Bologna are suspended until 8th March 2020 

inclusive. 

Therefore the two performances of the Les Étoiles dance gala on Wednesday 4 and 

Thursday 5 March will not take place and will be rescheduled in December 2020. Those 

who have tickets and subscriptions for March 4 at 8.30 pm will have direct access to the 

hall on December 29 at 20.30 (series E), while those who on March 5 at 20.30 will have 

direct access to the room on December 30 at 20.30 (series F). The entrance tickets already 

purchased therefore remain valid for the new dates and will give access to the theater 

without any replacement. An additional performance of Les Étoiles will also be proposed 

on December 31 at 6.00 pm (non-subscription). 

The show of "Domenica al Comunale" on March 8 at 11.00 in Foyer Respighi will not take 

place and will be rescheduled on a date to be assigned. 

We also inform you that starting from Tuesday 3 March 2020 the boxoffice of the Teatro 

Comunale di Bologna (Largo Respighi 1) will reopen regularly and from Saturday 7 March 

those of the Auditorium Manzoni (Via De 'Monari 1/2) at the usual times available on 

www.tcbo.it/biglietteria/  

 From Thursday 5 March 2020, the contingent guided tours will resume, allowed for 

groups of maximum 10 people as per the application of the decree, carried out by the staff 

of the Municipal Theater. Information on the hours of the guided tours on 

www.tcbo.it/teatro-per-la-citta/visita-il-teatro/  

 For ticket holders who are unable to attend the Les Étoiles show on the new dates and for 

those who have purchased tickets for the "Domenica al Comunale" event on March 8, 

refunds are only possible in the following ways: 

- Tickets purchased at the ticket office must be returned at the boxoffice of the Teatro 

Comunale di Bologna from 6 March to 9 April 2020, communicating the bank details of 

the current account on which the refund transfer must be made (IBAN code complete with 

holder) . For clarifications and information, you can write to 

boxoffice@comunalebologna.it . 

- for tickets purchased through the Vivaticket presale circuit, it will be necessary to follow 

the instructions that Vivaticket will send to the e-mail address with which the purchase 

was made. For clarifications and information, you can contact Vivaticket's customer 

service. 
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